
 

 
 

March 21, 2011 

Via Efiling 
 

Renée Jenkins, Secretary of Commission 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, Ohio 43266-0573 

 

RE: In the Matter of the Application of Bandwidth.com CLEC, LLC to Revise its Access 

Services Tariff PUCO No. 3 -  Case No. 10-3080-TP-ATA; 90-9338-TP-TRF 

  

 

Dear Ms. Jenkins: 

 

Please accept this letter as a request to withdraw the above-referenced Application, without prejudice, 

submitted on behalf of Bandwidth.com CLEC, LLC. Pursuant to discussions with Staff, the Company 

intends to resubmit the proposed tariff revisions, incorporating modifications requested by Staff, as a new 

application. 

 

Questions regarding this filing may be directed to (407) 740-3031 or via e-mail at sthomas@tminc.com.  

 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/Sharon Thomas     

Sharon Thomas 

Consultant to Bandwidth.com CLEC, LLC 

 

ST/im 

 

Enclosures 

 

Cc: Robbin Russel, PUCO 

cc: L. J. Freeman, Bandwidth.com CLEC, LLC 

File: Bandwidth.com CLEC – OH Access 

TMS: OHb1001 
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